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Friends of the Parks

Help enhance our parks by making a tax deductible donation to the
Friends of the Parks!

The city parks in Frankenmuth have seen a drastic
change over the past few years due to the loss of
approximately 150 ash trees. The trees have been dying all
over the area due to an insect called the Emerald Ash Borer.
The infestation has been devastating this specie of shade
tree in our area since 2009, and has spread across the state
since 2002.

The Parks and Recreation Commission is reviving the
“Friends of the Parks” program, which has been on a 10
years hiatus, to help with the tree problem. The Friends of
the Parks is a group of citizens that recognize the value of
local parks and donate money to improve them.

The hope is that the Friends of the Parks can provide
the financial support to combat this devastating insect and
replace the lost shade trees in the parks.

Please make checks payable to: “City of Frankenmuth” Memo: Friends of the Parks

Donor Name: Address:
Contact Name (if different than above): City: Zip:
Email: Phone:

Amount of Donation:

Acknowledgement Information
Please use the following name(s) in all acknowledgements:
L1 I (we) wish to have our gift remain anonymous.

Frankenmuth Parks and Recreation
240 W Genesee St | Frankenmuth, M1 48734 | 989.652.3440
Parks@FrankenmuthCity.com | www.FrankenmuthCity.com/Parks



